China's New Year Holiday Notice to Duman
Dear Mr. Claudio,
How are you and how is your family&business? Sincerely hope all's well.
You know, to avoiding the affect on purchase plan of our customers, this year, we has published our Chinese Lunar New Year in advance. 
Our Holiday is from Jan. 31th to Feb. 14th. 
And our office would be closed on Jan. 30th, then we would be back on Feb. 15th. 
while our factory would stop the production from Jan. 27th because they need at least 3days for the yearly maintenance of the machines to ensure the machines would run well in the next year. 
So, if you have any purchase plan around the Jan. or Feb., pls take our new year holiday into consideration, and inform us then. 
Any other questions or anything we can help, pls feel free to contact. 
